
  
The experience of being a parent of a child 
who stutters and subsequent involvement in 

support groups 
 

 
Seeking parents of children who stutter to participate in a research 
project.  You meet the inclusion criteria for participation if you: 

 are 18 years or older 

 are a proficient English speaker 

 are a parent of a child who stutters that is 10 years old or older 

 have participated in at least one national stuttering support 
group conference (e.g. Friends). 

 
If you decide to join the project, you will be asked to: 

 Participate in a video conference interview about your 
experiences as a parent of a child who stutters.  The 
interview will take approximately one hour. 

 

You will receive a $30 gift card for participating in the study. 

 

This project is being conducted by Rick Arenas, Associate Professor at the 
the University of New Mexico.  Contact Information: Please call 319-936-
1287 or email rickarenas@unm.edu to get more information or to schedule 
an interview. 


